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June 2, 2025 

Jason McGraw 
General Shale Brick, Inc.
1845 W. Dartmouth Ave. 
Denver, CO 80110

Re: Dawson Mine, File No. M-1977-392, Corrective Action 
Resolution Date Extension Approval

Dear Mr. McGraw: 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your request to extend the 
resolution date for Problem #1 (sediment control) and Problem #3 (financial warranty) from the 
February 13, 2025 inspection at Dawson Mine in Elbert County. The Division has approved your 
extension request, changing the decision date from June 3, 2025 to July 3, 2025. 

If you require additional information, or have questions, please feel free to contact me by phone at 
(720) 793-3031, or by email at ursula.armstrong@state.co.us.

Sincerely, 

Ursula Armstrong 
Environmental Protection Specialist 

Cc: 
Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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